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March 7, 1990 

Union Texas Petroleum Corporation 
P.O. Box 2120 
Houston, TX 77252-2120 

Attention: Ken E. White, 
Regulatory Permit Coordinator 

Dear Mr. White: 

It appearing to the Division that Administrative Order NSL-2710, dated November 20,1989 
does not correctly state the intended order of the Division. The description of the location 
for the Oxnard "B" Well No. 3 should read, "450 feet from the North line and 655 feet from 
the East line." 

All other provisions of said Order NSL-2710 shall remain in full force and effect. | 

RE: Correction to Administrative Order NSL-2710 

Sincerely, 

Michael E. Stogner 
Petroleum Engineer 

MES/ag 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec 
US Bureau of Land Management - Farmington 
File: NSL-2710 


